His Excellency Helsinki, 13 March 2017

Jéanos Ader
President of the Republic of Hungary
Budapest

Your Excellency,

On the occasion of your re-election as President of the Republic of
Hungary, I wish to extend to you my sincere congratulations together
with my best wishes for every success in your high office.

I am confident that the excellent relations between Hungary and Finland
and the co-operation as partners in the European Union will continue to

strengthen in the coming years.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Sauli Niinisto
President of the Republic of Finland

president.palace@tpR.fi




